Ty
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

28th Novegbex, 1930.

Dear Sir,
With reference to Glasgow first entry report No.
51028 on the Motorship "POLARTANK", I have to say that it
is concluded the size of the after peak bulkhead stiffeners
is as approved, but I shall be glad if you will kindly enquire
of the Surveyors and let me know whether this is so.
I am, Dear Sirk

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,

The Secretary,

GILAGZGOW,
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